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The Baltimore Quaker Peace and Justice Committee  
is delighted to announce 

with Linguist Kathryn Ruud 

“If we do not have liberty of thought,  
all of the liberties in the world will do us no good.  
But once we are able to recognize the language  

of propaganda (and how it differs from  
standard political speech), we are far less likely  

to succumb to manipulation, regardless of  
whether it is coming from the right or the left.”   

– Ms. Ruud, stoppolarizingtalk.org 

Kathryn Ruud is a linguistic scholar and contributor to  the book At War with Words. She speaks to 
Americans about how to change the tone of our political dialogue for the better. Her blog is 
available at http://www.stoppolarizingtalk.org   
The Baltimore Quaker Peace and Justice Committee is a joint committee of Homewood Friends 
Meeting, Stony Run Friends Meeting, and Old Town Friends Worship Group. 


